
 
 
 
 
 
May 09, 2024 
 
Colton Leonard 
Community Development 
Community development Director 
cleonard@cityofbryant.com 
 
RE: Springhill Retail 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please accept this letter as our formal request for review and approval of the Springhill Retail 
development located just south of the Merchants & Farmers Bank property on Springhill Road. 
 
We also are requesting the review and approval of a replat that creates two lots from the current single 
lot. 
 
This letter accompanies a preliminary civil plan set, architectural renderings, and a replat of the 
existing lot. 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call. 
Sincerely,  
Phillip Lewis, P.E. 
501-350-9840 


